
South Hedland Aquatic Centre Redevelopment

Marquee Park Splash and Play, South Hedland

•	 The Town has received the results from the statutory water samples taken 
on Monday 29 April and Wednesday 1 May 2013.

•	 The results from the Monday test showed filters one and three failing to 
achieve compliance.

•	 The results from Wednesday 1 May showed filters one, two and three 
failing to achieve compliance.

•	 Due to recurring failures of the filter backwash samples, the project 
contractor has been requested to remain on site to remediate and monitor 
the water treatment plant filters, until such times a the facility reopens to the 
pubilc and the filters are operating as they should.

•	 Samples will be taken today, and on Wednesday 8 May 2013.

•	 The Marquee Park kiosk was broken into last night (Sunday 5 May) with 
considerable damage to the vending machines.

•	 Vandals also caused damage to 10 sprinklers around the park area.
•	 The water-play area at Marquee Park Splash and Play reopened to the 

community on Sunday 5 May 2013.
•	 The computer issues with the water-treatment plant are now resolved.
•	 Installation of CCTV has commenced and is expected to be complete by 

the end of the month.
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